
District 41 is home to 13 Groups and we hold our District Meeting on the 3rd Wednesday of 

each month at the Hiram G. Andrews Center Seminar Theater, 727 Goucher Street; 

Johnstown, PA at 6:15 PM.

Our last district meeting was held on January 16th of this year. Seven of our thirteen groups 

were represented, with a total of 12 in attendance. The continued need for revising the 2005 

District 41 Guidelines was discussed and this has been tabled until our next meeting. New 

meeting lists were reviewed in December and printed in January, then made available at the 

district meeting and distributed accordingly. The formation of a Treatment Facilities and 

Special Needs Accessibilities subcommittee was discussed, as it has been an ongoing need 

in our district. Initial planning and coordinating will be discussed at the next meeting.

The East Hills Group, Richland Township, celebrated their 32nd anniversary on January 24th 

with approximately 75 people attending for food, fellowship and a guest speaker. A number 

of interested AA members in our district have discussed the reintroduction of social events 

such as dances or holiday parties for the Johnstown area, possibly beginning with a St. 

Patrick’s day dance.

In December we re-held elections for the positions of DCM and Secretary. Karen S. became 

our new secretary and I became the new DCM. I am thankful for the opportunity to serve my 

district and look forward to growing in service. Thank you.
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This we owe to A.A.’s future; 

To place our common welfare first; 

To keep our fellowship united. 

For on A.A. unity depend our lives, 

and the lives of those to come.

A Declaration of Unity


